

BALTIMORE POLICE DEPARTMENT



Police Commissioner

STEPHANIE RAWLINGS-BLAKE Mayor

January 27, 2015

Honorable President and Members of the Baltimore City Council Room 400, City Hall 100 N. Holliday Street Baltimore, Maryland 21202

Attention: Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary

Re: City Council Bill No. 14-0397

Residential Permit Parking Program - Hampden North Area

Dear Council President Young and Members of the City Council:

The Baltimore Police Department (BPD) has reviewed City Council Bill No. 14-0397 -Residential Permit Parking Program – Hampden North Area. The proposed legislation is for the purpose of establishing a new, statutory Residential Permit Parking Area for the Hampden North Area and adopting a Parking Management Plan for that Area.

The legislation would establish a residential permit parking area in North Hampden area outlined in the bill. The BPD does not oppose the passage of City Council Bill No. 14-0397.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the legislation.

DECEIVE JAN 2 7 2015 BALTIMORE CITY COLUCIL PRESIDENT'S OFFICE

Sincerely

Melissa Hyatt
Lieutenant Colonel

Police Commissioner's Office

cc: Angela Gibson, Mayor's Legislative Liaison

Notoppose